
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: Callie Morphew WEEK OF: 1/21-1/24 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK: Out for MLK 
Day 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:   
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Reread “Price of 
Freedom” and take the 
test/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/ Powerpoint over 
Economic Growth/section 
3 review questions/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:   
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Review the RACE to 
Respond method and 
practice/exit ticket 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Read a passage and 
prompt and fill out the 
planning sheet for an 
essay/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Economics 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Test over chapter 
1/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL study 
plan/Continue working 
on the rough draft of the 
essay./exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:   
 
CLASSWORK:   
 
HOMEWORK:  No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
CLASSWORK: 
 
HOMEWORK: 
 

 


